MEMORANDUM

To: Missouri Public Service Commission Official Case File
Case No. XN-2011-0371

From: William Voight
Supervisor, Rates and Tariffs
Telecommunications Department

Subject: Staff’'s Recommendation to Approve Name Change and Tariff Adoption
Notice and Title Sheet of Associated Network Partners, Inc.

Date: June 2, 2011

On May 13, 2011, Associated Network Partners, Inc. (ANPI) provided notice of its name
change to ANPI, LLC. The Telecommunications Department Staff (Staff) has reviewed
the company’s revised tariff title sheet and tariff adoption notice and Staff recommends
those items be approved and that the Commission approve the name change. Staff notes
that a copy of customer notice was not submitted to the Commission; however, in this
instance, the name change does not appear to be significant enough to cause customer
confusion.

Therefore, the Staff recommends the Commission approve ANPI’s proposed name
change as soon as is practical.

The Staff is unaware of any other matter that affects, or that may be affected by this
filing.

Under penalty of perjury, I affirm that the above statement is true and correct,

William Voight




